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I support this because it would help local hotels, restaurants, and stores. As well as 

help with the lack of day use parking at the riding areas causing people to park in 

areas not designated for parking. Locals would be able to go from their house instead 

of taking up day use areas needed by the out of towners. May also reduce the theft in 

the day use areas.  


